NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON THE PROPOSED VACATION AND DISPOSAL OF PROPERTY

The City of Garrison, lowa, hereby gives notice that a public hearing will be held on the proposed vacation
and disposal of the City ROW *“alleyway” legally described as follows:

THAT APPROXIMATELY 20 X 132° ALLEYWAY, RUNNING WEST TO EAST,
SITUATED WEST OF S. LINDEN AVENUE, SOUTH OF LOTS THREE (3), FOUR (4)
AND FIVE (5) AND NORTH OF LOTS SIX (6) AND SEVEN (7), ALL IN BLOCK
EIGHT (8), BURRIS” ADDITION TO GARRISON, IOWA.

The Public Hearing will be held on Monday, August 4 at 6:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers located at the
Garrison Library, 201 Pine Street, Garrison, lowa. After the Public Hearing, the City Council will consider
approval of a Resolution vacating and transferring the property to adjacent property owners.

Any person may appear at said hearing and make comments, either orally or in writing, for or against the
proposed vacation and conveyance. Written comments may be submitted in advance by dropping them off
at the City Office during regular business hours or by emailing the City Clerk at gtownclerk@outlook.com.
Dated this 7™ day of July, 2025.

Angela Dague, City Clerk
City of Garrison, lowa




